
Notice of Self Storage
Sale

Please  take  notice  Prime
Storage - West Mifflin located
at  7045  Clairton  Road  West
Mifflin  PA  15122  intends  to
hold a sale to sell the property
stored at the Facility by the
below list of Occupants whom
are in default at an Auction.
The  sale  will  occur  as  an
online  auction  via
www.storagetreasures.co
m on x/xx/2024 at 12:00PM.
Breylyn Dawn Davis unit #006;
Morrow  Gabriel  unit  #028;
Helen Magallanes unit  #136;
Elizabeth  Looney  unit  #B11;
Elizabeth  Looney  unit  #B12;
Elizabeth  Looney  unit  #B14.
This sale may be withdrawn at
any  time  without  notice.
Certain terms and conditions
apply. See manager for details.


